To:  Plumbing Board Members
From: Irene Morse, Secretary

Date: August 12, 2021

RE:  Meeting cancellation

The Poplar Bluff Plumbing Board meeting scheduled for Thursday; August 19, 2021 has
been canceled due to lack of items for the agenda. The next meeting will be Thursday,
September 16, 2021 at 5:00 p.m.



